
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING                                                                                                       

TOWN OF BOWLING GREEN, VIRGINIA 

The Town Council for the Town of Bowling Green will hold a public hearing at their 
regular meeting on Thursday, November 7, 2024 beginning on or about 7:00 p.m. in 
the Town Council Chambers, located in Town Hall, 117 Butler Street, Bowling Green, 
Virginia to receive public input on the following: 
 
An amendment to the Zoning Ordinance to add short-term rentals as a use in all zoning 
districts and define terms incidental to the text amendment, to include accessory 
dwelling unit.  

Any person interested in the above ordinance text amendment may appear at the 
hearing to present their views. Written comments may be forwarded to the Town 
Manager prior to the public hearing for transmission to the Council. Requests for 
special assistance at the hearing should be made to the Town Manager; such requests 
should specify the nature of the assistance required.  

A copy of the draft zoning ordinance text amendment is available for public review 
between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays in the Town 
Offices located at 117 Butler Street, Bowling Green, Virginia.   

TOWN OF BOWLING GREEN, VIRGINIA                                                  
India Adams-Jacobs, Town Manager & Zoning Administrator 

 


